
Ms Duong Phuong Hanh - Director of Center for Research and Education of the Deaf and Hard of 
Hearing (CED) - was invited as trainer for the training workshop of "Skill in lipreading" for 90 
participants including teachers, parents and students with hearing loss in Dong Thap Special School 
for the Deaf on 25 October 2016. It is a part of the project on "Promote quality of life for people with 
disabilities" sponsored by Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation under managed by Ministry of 
Information and Communications and Ministry of Culture, Sports and Tourism. 
 

 

 



 

 

https://www.facebook.com/361555187212698/photos/ms.c.eJw9yskNACEMA8COUIxNTPpvbLVc39GAqgJdMAKJhgPakBcqJ50TcUCjfrD8IEaI6rzgvgb1gBv4AZP~;GA0~-.bps.a.1349912731710267.1073741828.361555187212698/1349913791710161/?type=3
https://www.facebook.com/361555187212698/photos/ms.c.eJw9yskNACEMA8COUIxNTPpvbLVc39GAqgJdMAKJhgPakBcqJ50TcUCjfrD8IEaI6rzgvgb1gBv4AZP~;GA0~-.bps.a.1349912731710267.1073741828.361555187212698/1349913791710161/?type=3


 

 


